

2024-2025 Board of Directors

August 2024

G. Herrera (Acting) **President**

Gerry Herrera Treasurer

Bev Crowe Secretary

Phyllis Casuse **Member**

Mary Cullen Member

Debi Kraus **Member**

Patti Herrera Member

State of New Mexico Corp #2506509

Federal EIN: 20-2007243 Attention Teachers and Administrative personnel:

McKinley Education
Foundation 16 Tumbleweed
Lane

Gamerco, NM 87317 NM2506509

The McKinlev Education Foundation (MEF) is looking for board members willing to dedicate volunteer time to attend meetings, evaluate grant applications and promote the mission of the foundation. What we do and what we are about can be viewed at the website https://www.mckinleykids.org. The MEF was established back in 2007 as a 501(c)3 nonprofit Corporation. Originally, the goal was to foster teacher creativity by assessing submitted project enhancement teaching plans and awarding a small monetary grants (\$300 to \$600) for purchasing materials, props and books to fulfill the project implementation. The only requirement is that the teacher submit a final project implementation report and critique - any materials, books or items left over would then become the property of GMC Schools. This was carried out from 2007 to pre-COVID, we are looking to restart these teacher mini-grant program now. Qualified applications are awarded on a first come, first served basis from GMCS teachers.

Gerald "Gerry" Herrera MEF Treasurer

(505) 979-4452 or gherrera7456@gmail.com